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I am opposed to this for many reasons, but the most stand out reason is: the testing is 
not identifying or differentiating harmful or non-harmful mold/yeast. we eat blue 
cheese and other moldy products because they are not harmful taste good, and some 
even have benefits (remember penicillin). mold and yeast are a part of nature, are on 
all our bodies and are keeping us healthy, and the environment balanced. until the 
state starts to identify nonharmful ones from harmful ones, all testing is as irrelevant 
as testing the ocean to see if it is made of water 


